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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2019 7:55 AM
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Robert McNeill; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; 

Rebecca Haskell; DeAnn Grant
Subject: [EXT] (Resubmittal) (C-141 Initial-Final) Sopapilla State #001H (30-025-40733) 

04-22-2019 (1RP-5455)

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please find the attached Initial/Final C-141 for the COG Sopapilla State #001H which occurred on April 22, 2019. The 
Initial/Final C-141 was originally submitted to the NMOCD District 1 Office on April 24, 2019. The NMOCD requested 
COG to collect a sample, please see the attached analytical results and site diagram. COG is requesting that you review 
this closure request. 
 
Thank you, 
 
DeAnn Grant 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
agrant@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 
 
 

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD [mailto:DylanH.Rose-Coss@state.nm.us]  
Sent: Monday, May 06, 2019 4:27 PM 
To: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez 
<itavarez@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; 
Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com> 
Subject: [External] RE: (Notification/C-141 Initial-Final) Sopapilla State #001H (30-025-40733) 04-22-2019 
 
**** External email. Use caution. **** 
RE: Sopapilla State #001H, DOR: 04/22/2019 
 
All, 
 
The NMOCD tracking number for this release event is 1RP-5455. 
 
NOTE: The NMOCD is unable to close the event at this time.  In order for the office to do so, please provide a soil sample 
from any area that came in contact with released material to verify that the soils are free of contaminants. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Dylan Rose-Coss 
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Environmental Scientist 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
 
(505) 476-3488 
 

From: DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2019 9:05 AM 
To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>; Mann, Ryan <rmann@slo.state.nm.us> 
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD <Jim.Griswold@state.nm.us>; Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez 
<itavarez@concho.com>; Robert McNeill <RMcNeill@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock <SLHitchcock@concho.com>; 
Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; DeAnn Grant <agrant@concho.com> 
Subject: [EXT] (Notification/C-141 Initial-Final) Sopapilla State #001H (30-025-40733) 04-22-2019 
 
To Whom It May Concern,  

COG Production, LLC (OGRID# 217955) is reporting a fire at the Sopapilla State #001H (30-025-40733). 

Fire Location:  
ULSTR: M-02-23S-33E 
Lat/Long: 32.3274111, -103.5501417 

Date of Fire: April 22, 2019 
 
Please find the attached Initial/Final C-141 for your consideration.  If you have any questions or concerns please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Thank you, 
 
DeAnn Grant 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
agrant@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-253-4513 | Main: 432.683.7443 

 
 
 


